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Executive Board meeting 27 June 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixteenth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the anti-fraud strategy action plan.   

The Executive Board discussed the recommendation from the Board for casework related ICT projects in 
the context of the market research for the new Case Management System.  

The Executive Board discussed the state of play of the Western Balkans project under the Instrument for 
Pre-Accession (IPA) III. 

The Executive Board discussed the strategic working arrangement with the Ibero-American Association of 
Public Prosecutors (AIAMP).  

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


